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GIRLS ON THE RUN WRAP UP ANOTHER YEAR

	

These young ladies from Macville Public School were setting out on the final run of the season as part of the Girls on the Run

program. The program is for girls from Grades 3 to 6, and it focuses on positive self-image, physical fitness, healthy living and

attitude, as well as taking part in five-kilometre runs.Photo by Bill Rea
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